
 
 
April 18, 2023 
 
BSE Limited                                                              
1st Floor, New Trading Wing,  
Rotunda Bldg, P.J Towers,       
Dalal Street,        
Mumbai- 400 001      
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Ref: BSE Security Code: 531859 
         
Sub:   Corrigendum  

 
With reference to earlier announcement letter dated April 18, 2023, the disclosure/details pursuant 
to the value of total orders in hand along with its Subsidiary Company (M/s. Oriental Foundry 
Private Limited) the amount should be read as Rs 1534.20 Crores instead of Rs 153.42 Crores. 
(Typographical Error) 
 
The typographical error is regretted. You are requested to take the above information on record and 
bring the same to the notice of all concerned. 
 
We request you to take this on record, and to treat the same as compliance with the applicable 
provisions of the Listing Regulations, as amended. 
 
 
Yours truly,  
For Oriental Rail Infrastructure Limited 
 
 
 
Hardik Chandra 
Company Secretary 
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